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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

FROM:  Luis Montoya, Livable Streets Director – (415) 646-2487    

DATE:  June 30, 2017    

SUBJECT: Request for Continuance for File no 170721:  

Appeal of Categorical Exemption for Upper Market Safety Project 

  
 
The San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) respectfully requests that the San Francisco Board of 
Supervisors continue the special order scheduled for July 11th 2017 regarding the appeal of the Planning 
Department’s CEQA determination for the Upper Market Safety Project.  
 
The SFMTA would like more time to work with the appellant and other City Departments to resolve the issues in 
question. Our understanding is that the appellant is supportive of a continuance.  
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